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Pupils of the week 
Ralphie Tombling 

Georgie Langan 

Jesse Williamson 

Holly Dunn 

Evie Curtis 

Jacob Coopland 

Sebastian Osborne 

Will Ancell 

Isabelle Webster  

Finlay Stonehouse 

 

Home discussion    
question                         

Stan asked… 

What is the most 
precious thing 

to you?     
 

This week Nursery have been learning about night and day, they have created 
some fabulous starry sky pictures.   

In EYFS they have been talking about the differences between day time and night time 
and talking about bedtime routines.  

Year 1 have been learning about different types of materials and their properties this 
week. They then used what they have learned to make their own rockets choosing 
which materials would be best to use.   

Years 1 and 2 have been showing great enthusiasm and dedication to learning the 
songs and speaking parts for the upcoming Christmas show 'Hey Ewe'.  They’re look-
ing forward to performing to our school community next month.  

Years 3 and 4 have had a brilliant week looking at the Stone Age. They went to Skin-
ningrove Mining Museum where they handled artefacts and painted cave stories. They 
even had the opportunity to handle a real mammoths tooth! 

 Years 5 and 6 have been counting woodlice for science - where do they prefer to live? 
Most of them prefer rotting wood and leaves as this is their food, along with the fungi 
that grows there.  However, Mr Moore's escaped!  

Y6 children enjoyed a morning out at Crucial Crew to help them identify risks and 
think about how to respond safely to various scenarios.            Mrs Murton 
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Please remember that 
school starts at 

8.45am!  

RAFT REALLY NEEDS YOU! 

RAFT do an amazing job every year fundraising so that your children can have extra enrichment 
resources and to ensure trips are more affordable. However, this does not all happen by magic 
and we need more volunteers. Some of the current committee are looking to step down at the 
end of the year and if we do not have new members, there will be no more RAFT… This will be 
incredibly sad because they are an essential part of the Roseberry family. Please help! If you 
think you would be able to help in any way, large or small, or you would like more 
information, please email RAFT on:  

raft@roseberryacademy.org 

Lunchtime 
Award    

Oliver Felstead 

Act of Kindness Award     

Boe Lambert and Oscar Williams for  
donating books and toys to school! 

As you will appreciate, we are all saddened to hear that Mrs Channing has made the difficult deci-
sion to leave Roseberry Academy. She will be greatly missed by staff, children and parents alike. 
We look forward to her popping in so we can give her a proper farewell - Mrs Channing style! 
We would like to organise a farewell gift and will let you know how you may contribute to this very 
soon. 



After School 
Clubs 

 
If you would 
like to run a 
club and are 

happy to have 
a DBS       

clearance 
check, please 
let Mrs Murton 

know!        
We’d love 

someone to 
run a football 
team for us! 

 

 

Children in Need                                                  

The children enjoyed being in non-
uniform and there was some fan-

tastic dancing when they all 
‘Bopped on the Spot!’  

If you would still like to donate to this worthy 
cause, please use the handy link. 

 

 

 

 

Please note: Our newsleƩer is posted on our website and class Teams pages every week! 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday 
 12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday                                      
3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2 - 6 

Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Murton and Mrs Weyell 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 
 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Running Club 
(free) 
Y3- 6 

Friday 
12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices.                                                                     
Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details! 

Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am.                                    
£4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance! 

If you achieve something special outside of school, we’d love to hear about it during                                              
our Friday assembly, children! 

            Dates for the Diary! 
As you know, this term can be a busy one! Here 
are some dates for your diary: 
21.11.23—Flu vaccinaƟons 
13.12.23—Nursery/EYFS Christmas performance 1:30pm 
14.12.23—Y1/2 Christmas performances 1:30pm and 6pm 
16.12.23—Roseberry Choir Christmas Concert  
18.12.23—Years 5 and 6 Christmas party 
19.12.23—Years 3 and 4 Christmas party 
20.12.23—Christmas Dinner 
21.12.23—Nursery, EYFS, Years 1 and 2 
Christmas parƟes 

Communication is key!                                                               
Please remember that we communicate with par-
ents through Microsoft Teams class pages and 
the My Child At School app. Setting up notifica-
tions on your device will ensure that you know 
when we have sent you a message. Messages 

range from informing you that your child has had 
a bumped head to a club being cancelled!  

Flu vaccinations Tuesday 21st November 

Please ensure that you have completed the Flu 
consent form using the link below so that your 
child can be vaccinated in school. Please note, if 
you have already completed the consent form, 
you do not need to fill in another form. The portal 
will CLOSE 48 hours before we are due into your 
child’s school.   

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/
northyorkshire 

We are an Ogden Trust Partnership 
School!  

We are collaboraƟng with Stokesley School and 
Sixth Form's physics department on projects that 
enhance the teaching and learning of phys-
ics.  Teachers will be having CPD with other mem-
bers of the partnership - we have already parƟci-
pated in EYFS and received £150 worth of books 
and resources to enhance our curriculum. Next 
up will be KS2, with some training on electricity 
and more resources to come.  In addiƟon, KS3 
and 4 children are being trained as Ambassadors 
who will be delivering science 
workshops with some of our chil-
dren later in the year. Watch this 
space for more news!  

Scooter safety 

We have had a few 
reports of children 
scootering danger-

ously in the road. We 
don’t want any 

accidents. 
Scooter safely! 


